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7th November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The children in 6J and 6S will be going on a walk to Chadderton Town Hall cenotaph as part of Remembrance Day, 
paying respect to those who lost their lives in war. 
 
We will be out of school from 9.15am and will be back before 10.30am. Please make sure your child wears their 
school uniform and brings a warm coat with them on this day. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Jacques & Mrs Spence 
Year 6 Teachers 

If you require assistance or an alternative format for this letter, please contact the office who will be able to help.              
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